
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter December 2020 

Hello Everyone,  

I hope you are all doing well. Lots has been 
happening around here and I wanted update everyone 
on our current status. It looks like the Corona virus 
infections are on the way back up.  

We have been carefully meeting all summer by 
distancing in the sanctuary, cleaning between 
meetings, and by using hand cleaner and masks.  

Recently we purchased small tables so the young 
people in children’s church can be with their siblings 
but separated six feet from others. Each child has his 
or her own packet of supplies. 

 

  

 

We are also filtering the air for a 
little added protection.   

We are still not able to provide 
nursery for the tiny ones, but 
they can stay in the sanctuary 
with their parents. 

 



 

 

 

Are you looking for information? Almost everything 
you need can be found on our desktop web site: 
http://www.cheshire-church.com 

 

Click on the calendar button for upcoming events. 
You can link the church calendar to your google, 
Apple, or Microsoft calendar. 

Do you want to watch the sermons on a live stream? 
Click on the sermons button. When the page opens 
click subscribe. Then click the bell for future 
notifications. Past sermons are available there as 
well. 

Are you interested in learning about the bible? Click 
on the Old Testament Survey button. There are 
twenty-five one-hour lessons prepared for you. 

  

The chimney and gutter have been 
repaired on the church house thanks to 
Caleb and Elisha Cotter. The chimney 
will be painted the same color as the 
bricks when warm weather returns in 
the spring. 



Please subscribe to the 
Cheshire Community 
Church announcement 
group on Facebook. The 
link is below. 

This is a private group and 
is limited to our 
congregation, and is used 
for announcements and 
prayer requests. You do 
not need a Facebook 
account to use this 

resource. You can subscribe with an email address. If you use an obscure email address, let the pastor 
know who you are, only approved people can become members of the group. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/cheshire.community.church.announcements 

 

This window was purchased in 1910 by the 20 somethings!  

The window is repaired, the artisan said one of the mounts was 

Installed incorrectly. Thanks to all who gave to this project. 

 

The twenty-club: L to R: Milford Allen, unknown, Floyd Mallory,  

Newton Rogers, Leah Allan, Gratia Townsend, Daniel Donovan ,  

Francis Groom, Morton Jones 

(Floyd and Leah are Janice Eames’ parents!) 

 

 



 

 

 

Let There Be Light! All the bulbs have been replaced 
with high intensity bulbs. Not only can we see, the 
price of the electric bill will be reduced. 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to all who donated to operation Christmas 
child. There is a special blessing promised to those 

who give to those who cannot repay. 

 

 

Once again, we passed our fire inspection with no violations. 

 

Due to Covid we decided not have our traditional Christmas Eve. service this year.  


